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Hello Everglades Gator 

Community:  
  
I would like to begin this 
month’s newsletter by thanking 
all of our parents who 
attended our Student Success 
Parent Nights over the last 
few weeks. It was incredible 
to see so many parents 
attend. I also want to thank 
our Guidance team and our 

administrators for providing this opportunity to our 
families. These parent nights were a great way to set a 
positive tone of success for our students, families, and the 
Everglades High School community.   
  
The week of October 10th to October 14th was our 
Homecoming Week at Everglades. We had numerous 
exciting events for our students during the week all 
culminated with our pep rally and the Homecoming 
football game.  
  
Additionally, we are excited that our 9th, 10th and 
11th grade students participated in the PSAT NMSQT on 
Wednesday, October 12th. This test is a great opportunity 
for our students to begin their college preparation journey 
or work towards earning a scholarship 
  
The first quarter is already getting close to ending. 
Parents, please work with your students to make sure that 
they are finishing the first quarter strong academically. 
There is not much time left for them to make up any 
assignments or bring their grade higher before the 
quarter ends. Please work with your teachers, guidance, 

and administrators to make sure that you are closing this 
quarter the best that you can.   
  
Last month, I spoke about the important of IDs and 
arriving to school and class on time. I want to thank the 
entire Everglades community for continuing to make this a 
top priority for our students. Our team continues to require 
IDs while on campus at all times and we continue to 
encourage our students to arrive to school and class on 
time for each and every period. We appreciate your 
dedication to these very important initiatives.   
  
Please join me in celebrating two of our incredible Gators 
Mr. Bruce Klasner who just won the 22-23 Teacher of the 
Year honor and Ms. Claudia Pelaez who just won the 22-
23 School Related Employee of the Year honor. These two 
incredible staff members are very deserving of this 
award, and I hope you will join me in celebrating them. 
These are just two of amazing staff members who work 
with your children each day at Everglades 
 

Principal: Mr. Curran 
9th Grade – Ms. Roman  
10th Grade – Ms. Thompson 
11th Grade – Mr. Smith  
12th Grade – Mr. Henry 
Cambridge: Mr. Tienjaroonkul 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

School Counseling Director – Mrs. Finn  
9th Grade – Ms. Gooden  
10th Grade – Ms. Lysaght 
11th Grade – Ms. Denbow  
12th Grade – Ms. Powell  
BRACE Advisor – Ms.McIntosh 
Cambridge – Ms. Thomas 
Family Counselor – Mr. Fitz-Henley 
Social Worker – Ms. Perez 
Psychologist – Ms. Golovin 

SCHOOL COUNSELING UPDATES 
 
The School Counseling Department conducted small 
group presentations and reviewed graduation, 
service learning, and dual enrollment requirements 
and deadlines. School Counselors outlined the 
procedures for seeing a counselor regarding 
academics, and social and emotional counseling. 
 
School Counselors will begin to meet with each 
student individually to review their graduation status 
and answer any questions students may have. 
 
School Counselors are available every day, outside 
during lunchtime for Gator-Aide.  

• Monday-Ms. Swain, 10th grade  
• Tuesday-Ms. Powell, 12th grade  
• Wednesday-Ms. Denbow, 11th grade  
• Thursday-Ms. Thomas, Cambridge Counselor, 

9-12th grade  
• Friday-Ms. Gooden, 9th grade  

 
*Please visit our College and Career Center during 
your lunch time located in Room 320.  
 

CAMBRIDGE CORNER 
  

 
Contact the Cambridge Coordinator, 
Ms. Thomas for more information at 
anne.thomas@browardschools.com 

 

BRACE REMINDERS 
• Seniors are encouraged to create a Common 

App account by visiting 
https://www.commonapp.org/ where 
students can apply to multiple institutions 
through this one account. 

 

 

SAFETY & SECURITY 

• Students and Staff must 
ALWAYS wear their IDs 
while on campus. 

• The first four temporary IDs 
will be provided FREE of 
charge after which students will be charged 
$1 each. Replacement IDs will cost $5 and a 
lanyard will be available for $2. 

• Dress for Success! Egregious violations of the 
policy will be addressed by school 
administration. In the event of a violation, 
parents will be contacted to bring a change 
of clothing and/or the student will be 

mailto:anne.thomas@browardschools.com
https://www.commonapp.org/


 

provided with a school-issued garment. A $5 
obligation will be assessed. 

• Food deliveries by outside companies (i.e. 
Uber Eats) are not allowed. 
 

 

• School starts at 7:40am. 
• Please make sure to arrive at school before 

the start time. 
• Administration and security will make every 

effort to guide students to class. 
• Students that arrive late to school for 1st and 

5th period will be marked tardy by the front 
office. These students will be issued a tardy 
pass and sent to class as soon as possible. For 
the remaining periods, a warning bell will 
ring one minute before the final bell to 
encourage students to get to class on time.  

• Teachers will document tardy students in 
Pinnacle. 

• Administration will pull a report each week 
and habitually tardy students (more than 
5x/quarter) will receive progressive 
disciplinary consequences. 

• Appropriate interventions, including 
detentions, parent contact, loss of privileges, 
etc. will be implemented to discourage 
chronic tardiness. 

• Hall passes will not be issued the first or final 
15-minutes of class. This includes Study Hall 
classes. 

 

 
Anonymous Tip Submission via:  

• Www.Browardschools.com/SecurityTips 

• Call the District Security Operations Center 
(DSOC) at 754-321-3500 (reporter can 
remain anonymous) 

• Email to SecurityTips@Browardschools.com 
(reporter can remain anonymous) 

• FortifyFL at www.GetFortifyFL.com -NO 
DOWNLOAD Required 

• Alyssa’s Alert: SaferWatch—DOWNLOAD 
REQUIRED a free mobile app that can be 
used as a mobile duress alarm.  
 
 
 

INFORMATION TO REMEMBER 

Want up-to-date grades and attendance for your 
student? 
Go to Pinnacle Parent Viewer: 
https://gb.browardschools.com/pinnacle/gradebook/ 
Student Login: 
Username is: 
Student IDNumber@my.browardschools.com 
Password is: P followed by the student’s birthdate 
with slashes. it is the same password students use to 
log into 
the school computers. 
Example: Username: 
0601234567@my.browardschools.com Password: 
P04/05/2001 
 

Hazel Health has partnered with Broward County 
Public Schools and Everglades High to provide access 
to quality health care services for all students, at no 
cost to families, this school year. A school health 
representative can initiate a video visit with a Hazel 
health care provider while your child is at-school to 
provide physical health services. 
 
To ensure your child has access to this service, please 
take 5 minutes to complete the consent form. 
 
Please complete the consent form  
https://my.hazel.co/broward/consent 
 
For more information, visit: 
https://my.hazel.co/broward/info 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.browardschools.com/SecurityTips
https://gb.browardschools.com/pinnacle/gradebook/
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.hazel.co%2Fbroward%2Fconsent&data=05%7C01%7Ckatarina.roman%40browardschools.com%7Cf477c27a2d3e4e6fb49908da9be75967%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637993715183564831%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=daNv2NLa2xzoXzD5Vi83sePq%2Fg7MYoCe6pDMymljCBY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.hazel.co%2Fbroward%2Finfo&data=05%7C01%7Ckatarina.roman%40browardschools.com%7Cf477c27a2d3e4e6fb49908da9be75967%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637993715183564831%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=onrDqMVEdAf8jkqug9TWJdp7qE%2FQo7YobdYRBBc3ht4%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 
 
 

UPCOMING DATES 

The School Counseling Department will be hosting the 
following Parent Nights: 

• Cambridge Parent Night: October 25 at 
6:30 PM 

• FAFSA Workshop: October 27th from 6-7 
PM in the Media Center 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
You are cordially invited to the 2022 Mayor’s Cup 
on October 28, 2022, at 7:00PM.  
 

Everglades Gators vs the Miramar Patriots 
 



 

The Everglades High School community will be 
participating in the annual Harvest Drive. Please 
bring in a non-perishable good (see below) in 
support of the Harvest Drive to the Mayor’s Cup 
football game on October 28.  
 
Students can also bring the item into their study hall 
class. The class with the greatest number of non-
perishable goods, will receive a pizza party. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Broward County Public Schools has created a list of 
local, national and District mental health resources 
and services, and important information available to 
support students and families struggling with issues 
such as depression and thoughts of suicide. 
 
CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.browardschools.com/cms/lib/FL01803656/Centricity/domain/14019/pdfs/Preventing%20Youth-Teen%20Suicide_Finalrev4%2010.11.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/evergladeshs/
https://www.youtube.com/EVERGLADESHIGHSCHOOL
https://twitter.com/principaldarbar?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/evergladeshighschool


 

 
 



 


